

Pauline Morille
Information Officer
Customer Resolution
Customer Resolution and Specialist Services
accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk
15 September 2017

Becca Martin request-424956-14354883@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Ms Martin

Re: Your request for information: 822935

Thank you for your request for information that was received on 12 August 2017.

I can confirm that this request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Your Questions:

This request concerns the priority star system for housing allocations.

Can I please have:

- 1) The number of accounts who currently have each type of priority star in each band eg, Band 1: homeless star = 25, overcrowded star = 7, volunteering star = 47. Band 2: etc.
- 2) Can I have the information from question 1 for each year since the priority star system came in.

Our Response:

- 1) Please see attached
- 2) We are unable to provide the figures for this as this requires taking a snap shot during that date. We however have not been recording this information in this way.

If you require any more information relating to the request, please contact the: Corporate Freedom of Information Officer, The Governance Team (2nd Floor), Southwark Council, PO Box 64529, London, SE1P 5LX, or accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available through the Information Commissioner at the: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, Telephone: 0303 123 1113, Internet: www.ico.org.uk

Please note the following:

If you wish to re-use the information provided, for example in commercial publication, this will require the permission of the copyright holder. You may apply for permission to re-use this information by submitting a request to accessinfo@southwark.gov.uk; you can find details on these arrangements at: http://www.southwark.gov.uk/YourCouncil/Copyright

Detailed advice about the Reuse of Public Sector Information Regulations (PSI) 2005 is available from the Office of Public Sector Information at: http://www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/index.html

Yours sincerely,

Pauline Morille Information Officer